
Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental 
Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) Grant Information  
Spring 2021 
 

Indiana State University will begin distributing $4.3 million in Federal Coronavirus 
Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) grants to eligible students 
on Monday, March 15, 2021. 
  
The grants, which will be sent to 7,329 ISU students, are for the sole purpose of providing 
assistance for educational expenses or for emergency costs that arise due to coronavirus.  
These grants go directly to students and are not applied to university account balances.  
 
Eligible students will receive $200 - $800 based on enrolled hours in a degree seeking 
program and financial need as determined by the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal 
Student Aid).  
 
Students ineligible to receive the grants include those who are: not enrolled in a degree 
program; do not have a FAFSA on file; are non-citizens; or withdrew from the university.  
 
The initial funding allocations represent 91 percent of the money required to be 
distributed to students. The remaining funds will be provided to students who need 
additional support while enrolled during the summer 2021 or fall 2021, via an application 
process and until funds are depleted.  The application will be available this summer. 

 

 


